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Dear Parents/carers,               Year 5 Egyptian Workshop 
   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
As part of next term’s topic on ‘Pharaoh’s & Ancient Egypt’, we have arranged a workshop in 
school from the Birmingham Museum. The workshop will involve travelling back 5000 years to 
the dusty realms of Ancient Egypt, cruising along the River Nile and entering a world of                 
mysteries, curses, Kings and Mummies!   
 
The workshop will be on Wednesday 14th September 2022.   
 
The cost of the workshop will be £7.50, which can be paid using your child’s online Scopay              
account.  
 
As the school no longer takes cash payments, your child now has an online account where 
you give consent and make a payment. You will have previously received login details for 
your child’s account. Please ask in the office if you haven’t yet received this. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss Weston & Miss Hill 
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